

WELLBEING AT WOOTTON PARK

Open Evenings

This year we are excited to have a wellbeing stall at the Wootton Park open evenings.

Parents and learners will be able to access the stall at the following open evening:

Monday 8th October

Please do pop down to ask any questions regarding wellbeing at Wootton Park School and to hear about the new developments we have coming up throughout the year.

World Kindness Day

World Kindness Day is taking place on Tuesday 13th November

Tuesday 13th November is World Kindness Day around the world. We shall be celebrating this at Wootton Park with a tutor time activity focusing on the importance of kindness and how we can spread more kindness in school.



Wellbeing Award for Schools

We are working towards achieving the Wellbeing Award for Schools. Developed in partnership with the National Children's Bureau (NCB), the Wellbeing Award for Schools focuses on ensuring that as a school we are providing and practicing effective support for both staff and learners with regards to their emotional wellbeing and mental health.

This year Wootton Park School is proud to be working towards attaining the Wellbeing Award for Schools. This award will reflect how committed we are to promoting wellbeing for all stakeholders.

Over the coming weeks we will be asking learners, staff and parents to complete an evaluation form regarding wellbeing. All responses will help us to further develop the wellbeing work we are doing as a school.

As a school we are committed to achieving the Wellbeing Award for Schools to both acknowledge what we already do within our community of stakeholders, but also to find additional areas to develop.

Thank you in advance for your support.



